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The PTC Mentor Program has been developed to help welcome new families to Sønderborg International 

School. 

The program is intended to give each incoming family a point of contact for questions and information, 

helping to make families as comfortable and knowledgeable as possible as they transition into a new school.  

A Mentor from PTC will contact your family by e-mail or phone, welcome you and help answer any questions 

you as a new SIS family may have.  

If you are interested in this program and would like a PTC Mentor to contact you, please fill out the form 

below.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Sønderborg International School. 

Students Name:  

Age/Class:  

Gender M/F:  

Nationality:  

Parents Names 
 
Mother: 

Father: 

 

Email Address:  

Phone Number:  

Home Address:   
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